
LEADERSHIP CORPUS CHRISTI Corpus Christi, Texas 78403
Box 640

July 5, 1979

Mr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Steering Committee for LCC VIII would like you to serve on the Advisory
Committee for 1979-1980. We feel that the Advisory Committee is important
to the success of the Leadership Program. Certainly, your involvement this
past year has been sincerely appreciated.

We have enclosed a post card for your reply concerning the Advisory Committee.
We hope that your schedule will permit you to serve this year.

Sincerely,

Mrge C. Rangel
General Chairman


